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David Watt 
Vice President 
Regulatory Economics 

March 6, 2006 
 
 
Ms. Diane Rhéaume  
Secretary-General 
Canadian Radio-Television and  
     Telecommunications Commission 
Ottawa, ON 
K1A 0N2 
 
Dear Ms. Rhéaume: 
 
Subject: Telecom Public Notice CRTC 2006-4: Proceeding to establish a national do not 

call list framework and to review the telemarketing rules 
 
1. Rogers is in receipt of PIAC’s letter to the Commission, dated March 2, 2006, requesting an 

extension for interested parties to file comments in the above- noted proceeding from March 
20, 2006 to April 3, 2006. 

 
2. Rogers agrees that the significant scope of the proceeding, which includes both the 

establishment of a Do-Not-Call List as well as a review of existing telemarketing rules, 
warrants additional time to formulate comments.   

 
3. We respectfully submit our support of the PIAC request. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
David Watt 
Vice President  
Regulatory Economics 
 
Copy:  All Interested Parties to  
 Telecom PN CRTC 2006-4 
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